


September 26, 2012


To: Neighbours of the Hillside Liquor Store


The purpose of the Hillside Liquor Store’s rezoning application is to build a 1500 sq.ft addition on to the back of the building for storage purposes.  This is not an addition to the “retail” area of the store.  An additional dozen parking stalls will also be added to the rear of the property.

The house at 1664 Kingsley Street, on the corner, will be dismantled or sold for removal.  New flora and repaving of the entire property will add to the general appearance of the property. Soundproof fencing along with decorative flora will be planted along the Kingsley and North Dairy sides of the property.  A water retention pond will be built inside the property for all storm water runoff from the new structure and parking area.

In addition, the main driveway on North Dairy will be moved approximately 35 feet to the East.  This should create less of a bottle neck turning on to as well as exiting the premises from North Dairy.  This will also help with delivery vehicles being able to back straight into the rear delivery doors.

With the additional storage area, the Hillside Liquor Store hopes to reduce delivery from all of it’s vendors to weekly or biweekly from its current twice or three times per week deliveries.

We believe this will be a great addition to the neighbourhood and are looking forward to hearing comments from the CCA.

Thank you.

Brian Wambolt
Co-Owner
Hillside Liquor Store
